
 Dear Parents, 
 On Friday, December 16, the MD 

 Classroom will be hosting a Pajama Day. 
 Please send in a donation of  $1.00  in an 
 envelope marked with your child’s name 
 and homeroom. Please make sure pajamas 
 are appropriate for school. 

 All proceeds will be used towards the 
 MD class field trips, which help our 
 students with many social skills, as well as 
 life skills. We truly appreciate your 
 support. Thank you! Let’s have a warm and 
 cozy December Friday! 

 Mrs. LaVella, Miss Sierchio, Ms. Mitchell 
 and the MD Class 

 Please cut along the line and send the 
 form in with $1.00 in an envelope. 

 Student’s Name: 
 ________________________ 

 Homeroom: ________________ 
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